
 
Next Sunday, October 7th, at the Corner of  

Valencia Boulevard and McBean Parkway 

We will hold our monthly vigil, first Sunday of the Month  

from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

Don't forget your water 
bottle, sunscreen, and a  

wide-brimmed hat.  

Students and children 
with parents or guardians 
strongly encouraged.  

Hope to see you there !!   

Peace, Patty 
<pcarmody@ca.rr.com> 

Questions?  

Call Carole  

(661) 755-3772 
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